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910-893-2081 

Lillington Veterinary Hospital friends and family: 

Thank you for letting us care for your pet while you are away. We have been caring 
for pets since 1985 and appreciate your trust in us. At the onset of the outbreak of 
the new corona virus we discontinued boarding. We have resumed admitting pets 
for boarding and baths and surgery but we are still practicing curbside service, so 
when you arrive to admit your pet for boarding we ask that you call the hospital and 
let us know you are here and your parking space. Ideally we have an arrival time +/- 
set up for you! We are still completely closed for cleaning and disinfection between 
12pm and 2pm during the week. We will send you a boarding check in form to fill out 
prior to your arrival that you may e mail  back to us. We will send you an estimate for 
the cost of the stay as well. Your pet must be current on their exam, vaccines, and 
parasite check (negative) before boarding. 

We ask that you bring your food pre packaged for each meal, no large containers or 
bags of food will be placed in the kennel. You are encouraged to bring a towel or 
blanket from home and one toy, all freshly laundered, but we will not be keeping any 
other personal items (leashes, collars).  We will return your items.  

It would be convenient if you allowed us to charge for the stay-as a deposit-in 
advance but for Sunday pickup we require prepayment because we will be using the 
Ring doorbell at the left side entrance to call the kennel attendant to simply bring 
your precious cargo out to you! If your pet experiences any illness while here we will 
call for authorization to treat.  Soon we hope to be back to what we once called 
normal.  

Sincerely yours, 

Janet Batker, DVM 
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